
Year 2 classes’ email addresses: 

Sapphire – sapphireclass9@gmail.com 

Diamond – diamondclass010@gmail.com 

Pearl – pearlclass11@gmail.com 

Emerald – emeraldclass12@gmail.com 

 
 

 
With only 1 week until the end of Autumn Term  

please make note of the Christmas events at Yeading: 
 

 Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 10th December 

 Beck Theatre trip – Wednesday 15th December 

 Term ends on Friday 17th December 2021 at 2:00pm 

 Children are coming back to school on Wednesday 5th 
January 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

USEFUL WEBSITES 

 Mr Thorne Does Phonics with Geraldine the Giraffe on YouTube- 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7sW4j8p7k9D_qRRMUsGqyw 

 Phonics - https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/reading-schemes-oxford-

levels/read-write-inc-phonics-guide/ 

 Phonics play - www.phonicsplay.co.uk 

 Top Marks - https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/5-7-years/letters-

and-sounds 
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Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

Updates, term dates and up & coming events 
 

School Term finishes on Friday 17th December 2021  

at 2:00pm. Please collect your child promptly. 

 

School re-opens for children on  

Wednesday 5th January 2022 

 

After school clubs have now finished and there is 

no more clubs next week. 
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This week we celebrated Christmas jumper day and thank you so 

much for all your generous donations.   

In English we began to write a retell of the story of Cinderella.  

The children were being encouraged to use key vocabulary from 

the text as well as being challenged to use other synonyms to 

engage their audience.  

 

Next Week: The children will be reading 

the Christmas story.  The children will be 

doing a range of activities as we draw 

close to the end of another beautiful 

term. 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

This week we have been learning 

about money, both coins and bank 

notes.  We have learned how to 

order the coins according to value 

and how to count money efficiently.  

The children now understand the 

relationships between some numbers 

e.g. 

 

2p – count in two’s – 5p count in 5’s and because they know this: 

Then they also know 

I can count 50p coins in 5’s and 20p coins in 2’s 

 

 

Next Week: Next week we will continue with learning about 

money. 

 

 

Science: Assessment 

RE – Exploring beliefs and places of worship related to 

celebrations. 

Art – Creating a piece of art based on celebrations. 

Geography – The continents of the world. 

PE: Dance 

 

 

 Highlights of our Learning: 

We had a lovely time at St Edmonds Church where we listened to 

the Christmas story. 

 

Important notices: 

 Phone-free zone – Yeading Infant School is a phone-free 

zone. Please ensure phones are put away while collecting 

your child. 

 Nut allergies – Just another reminder that we do not allow 

any nuts on school grounds including food that ‘may contain 

nuts’ 

 Cooking money – Please remember to give £1.00 towards 

cooking activities in school for this term if you have not 

already done so.  Thank you. 

 Jack and Bean Stalk Pantomime at Beck Theatre on 

Wednesday 15th December – normal school day.  
 

 
Have a lovely weekend!! 

Year 2 Team 


